
EX132. Development of a Family Firm Approach

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s Services
setting out progress in developing a “family firm” approach to meet the
needs of Looked After Children, young people and care leavers.

On 29 November 2016, following consideration of recommendations from
the Scrutiny Committee, the Executive requested that a proposal for a
family firm approach be brought forward, with reference to the Council in
the first instance but with a view to it being extended to other public sector
agencies where appropriate  (ref EX85).

Decision

The Executive:-

(1) noted progress made to date in developing a “family firm”
approach; and

(2) agreed the direction being taken in developing this approach.


